Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Bartow
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, in partnership with the Sarasota/Manatee Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), Manatee County, the Cities of Bradenton and Palmetto, and the Federal Highway Administration, is holding a visioning workshop as part of the Central Manatee Network Alternatives Analysis (CMNAA). The FDOT invites all members of the public to attend.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 31, 2016, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Bradenton Area Convention Center, 1 Haben Boulevard, Palmetto, FL
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The CMNAA study will recommend an integrated system of short- and long-term multimodal transportation investments that support mobility, accessibility, safety, economic development and improved quality of life.  This workshop offers people the opportunity to share their ideas and help shape transportation decisions and investments in the study area, north and south of the Manatee River in Bradenton and Palmetto, Financial Project ID 434451-1-12-01. Project documents and graphic displays will be available for viewing anytime from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the workshop location. FDOT representatives will be at the workshop to answer your questions and discuss your issues and ideas. If you cannot attend the workshop, but would like to give us your comments, please complete the survey on the project website at www.cmnaa.com. The materials shown at the workshop will be on the project website beginning April 1, 2016.

The FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. People who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, or who require translation services (free of charge), should contact: Shelly Smith District One Title VI Coordinator, Florida Department of Transportation, 801 N. Broadway Avenue, Bartow, FL 33830, phone: (863)519-2761 or e-mail: Shelly.smith@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the public hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the FDOT using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1 (800) 955-8770 (Voice).

For more information about the project or the public hearing, please contact: project manager Lawrence Massey at (239)225-1980, e-mail: Lawrence.massey@dot.state.fl.us, or visit the project website: www.cmnaa.com.
